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Staff Report 

DATE: June 8, 2015 

TO: Local Agency Formation Commission 

FROM: Elliot Mulberg, Interim Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Selection of Chair and Vice Chair for Fiscal Year 2015-2016 

 

Recommendation: 

 It is recommended the LAFCO select its Chair and Vice-Chair for fiscal year 2015-16. 

 

Background: 

  

The Commission’s Bylaws provide the following policy for selecting officers: 

 The Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson shall be elected by the members of the 

Commission from among their membership at the first meeting in June of each year 

or as soon thereafter as practicable.     

 The Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson shall serve for one-year terms. 

Historically, the Public Member has been selected as Chair, while the Vice-Chair selection is 

rotated annually between a City and County Member.  For the current fiscal year, City Member 

Jack Batchelor was selected as Vice-Chair.  Following historical precedent the Vice-Chair for 

2015-16 should be one of the County Members. 

 

 

 

  


